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Richmond Council continues to be blessed with a series of outstanding speakers. Executive 
Director and Chief of Staff of U.S Fleet Forces Mr. Mark Honecker spoke with both grace 
and expertise. He discussed challenges that our nation faces from a military, economic, and 
industrial-base standpoint. We were fortunate to have a speaker of his caliber. Also, we 
were pleased to have at the head table CDR Robert Underhill, CO Navy Recruiting District 
Richmond (NRD) and CDR Brian Scopa, prospective CO of Navy Operational Support 
Center (NOSC). Two tables of their respective staff in uniform was a beautiful sight. Our 
Summer Luncheon was a success so be sure to join us on October 23 for our Sea Service 
Luncheon.  

 

 

 


